
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Snow Clearing 
 

The snow season is upon us and the City of Enderby would like to remind residents not to park their vehicles on the road during 

or immediately after a snow event, as this interferes with snow plowing. When a snow plow is forced to navigate around a 

parked vehicle, it prevents the operator from removing all of the snow from the road. This narrows the travelled portion of the 

road and makes it more challenging as the snow accumulates.  

 

Looking for some tips for snow clearing? Check out these from our website: 

 

1. Be safe, wait for the wave! Be careful around snow clearing equipment – always make eye contact with the 

equipment operator and wait for them to wave you a signal that it is safe to go around. 

 

2. Avoid doing the same job twice (Part 1)! Pile snow to the right of your driveway to prevent it from being pulled 

back across by a snowplow blade with the next pass. 

 

3. Avoid doing the same job twice (Part 2)! Pile sidewalk snow to the back of the sidewalk rather than the front, so 

that it doesn’t get pushed back onto the sidewalk. 

 

4. Avoid doing the same job twice (Part 3)! Do not push your snow onto the road. Chances are, it will end up back 

on your sidewalk, so send that snow to its “forever home” the first time – behind the sidewalk. 

 

5. Lighten your load, your back will thank you! Shovel snow early and often to prevent heavy lifting. 

 

6. Pay it forward, snow angels! Help your neighbours and chances are they will return the favour and help you too. 

People who receive help are more likely to turn around and help others, so keep that good karma moving! 

 

 

2023 Dog Tags 

The 2023 dog tags are in! If you are in the City / 

Area F dog control area, be sure to purchase 

your dog tag before March 1st to get a discount. 

Did you know that licensing your favorite four-

legged friend(s) can help reunite them with 

you?  Keep those canine (mis)adventures to a 

minimum with a dog tag.   
 

Inter-Municipal Business License 

Do you do business in other communities? Avoid 

multiple business licenses with an annual Inter-

Municipal Business License! Your City of Enderby 

business license is perpetual, so if you already 

have one, you only need to purchase the annual 

Inter-Municipal Business License.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Stay Informed with Alertable  
The City of Enderby and other North Okanagan 

communities are using the Alertable emergency notification 

system. Alertable allows you to receive emergency 

notifications through your smart phone as well as various 

other devices.  

 

If you would like to receive emergency notifications from 

the City or any of the other participating North Okanagan 

communities, all you need to do is download the app. 

 

For more information, please visit 

www.cityofenderby.com/emergency-notifcations 

 

 
 

 

 
 

250-838-7230 
www.cityofenderby.com 

Email: info@cityofenderby.com 

Don’t Feed the Wildlife 
Did you know that the City of Enderby is located in a wildlife 

interface area?  Please ensure that your residential garbage 

does not become an unnatural food source for wildlife; this 

poses a danger to residents, your pets and wildlife. 

 

Pursuant to the City’s Wildlife Attractant Bylaw, please 

ensure that you: 

 

• Store your garbage indoors or otherwise in durable, 

rigid receptacles that are fitted with covers that are 

inaccessible to wildlife; and 

• Do not place your garbage at curbside earlier than 

4:00 am on the day of collection. 

 

Thank you for doing your part to keep our community and 

local wildlife safe! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Property Assessments 
Have you looked at your 2023 property assessment? The 

assessed value of your property has likely increased as 

homes within the City have increased by an average of 

13%. This does not mean that your property taxes will 

increase by that much! The City’s annual budget is 

allocated to each property proportionate to assessed 

values – so, if your assessed value increased by the 

average amount, then your share will stay the same. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about your 

assessment, you can contact BC Assessment at 1-866-

valueBC or check out www.bcassessment.com. If you 

would like to file an appeal, follow the instructions noted 

on your Assessment Notice. The deadline to file an 

appeal of assessment is January 31st. BC Assessment is 

independent of the City of Enderby.  

http://www.cityofenderby.com/emergency-notifcations
http://www.cityofenderby.com/
http://www.bcassessment.com/

